
From: "Levitt, Karen" <karen.levitt@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council 

Date: 3/24/2025 11:44:34 AM
Subject: Changes to Public Hearing Schedule

 

Dear Mayor and Council,

 

This is to let you know that we will be cancelling the April 1, 2025 and May 6, 2025 public hearings – not due to a lack of agenda items, but because other 
hearings were added on April 17, 2025 and May 20, 2025 which better meet notification requirements for those agenda items.

 

Thanks,

 

Karen

 

 

__________________________________________
Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manager
karen.levitt@vancouver.ca 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of 
the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm/Musqueam, Sḵwx\u817 _wú7mesh/Squamish and səlilwətaɬ/Tsleil-Waututh nations

 

 

 




